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MISSIONS OUTREACH
“He who despises his neighbor sins, but blessed is he who is kind to the needy.” PROVERBS 14:21

Our Seminarians are Graduating!! 
    It’s hard to believe that both Carlos Reyes and Sarah 
Alphin are graduating from seminary already!  It’s seems 
like they just started!  But they are, and their graduations 
will take place the week of May 9th.  Carlos is receiving his 
Master of Divinity degree from Wesley �eological Semi-
nary in Washington, and Sarah is receiving her Master of 
Divinity Degree from Boston University School of �eol-
ogy.   What a proud day it is for their families and for us, 
their church family – and how exciting now to see what 
God will do with their lives going forward!  Let’s shower 
them with love and congratulations.  Send cards and notes 
to them at the following addresses:

College Care Packages 
    �e last college care package of the school year will be 
sent to our students near the end of April, so now’s the 
time to bring your donations of goodies into the church.  
You can place them in the College Care Package bin 
located near the Welcome Center.  �anks for helping 
us o�er this wonderful gi� to our college students 
throughout the school year!  It means so much to them, 
and reminds them in a wonderful way how much we 
think about them and are praying for them.

Compassion Sunday 
Submitted by Terri Lokey
    Poverty is a worldwide problem. Compassion Interna-
tional is the world’s leading authority in holistic child 
development through one-to-one sponsorship. It is the 
only child sponsorship program to be validated through 
independent, empirical research.
Compassion revolutionized the �ght against global poverty 
by working exclusively with the Church to release children 
from poverty so that they may become responsible, 
ful�lled Christian adults.
     Compassion partners with more than 6,900 Christian 
churches in 26 countries to release over 1.7 million babies, 
children and young adults from poverty in Jesus’ name.
    On Sunday, April 24th, a video and a short presentation 
will be shared during both services about Compassion’s 
global ministry and you will have the opportunity to 
become a part of it. More than 45 EUMC families now 
sponsor a child through Compassion International and we 
would love to include you!
    If you are a sponsor, please bring a photo of your child 
on that day to share with others. Stop at the Compassion 
table in the hospitality area to get a “badge” so you can 
display your child’s picture. At the table, individuals and 
families can choose a child to sponsor, so please stop by! 
    In addition, to the one-to-one sponsorship, Compassion 
has many other projects. Find out more about these proj-
ects by visiting www.compassion.com. 

Missions
Submitted by Joe Tanner, Chair 
    April is bringing not only wonderful spring weather 
but also a number of opportunities to serve others 
through active missions at EUMC.  April 16th is Volun-
teer Day at Camp Pecometh when volunteers help to 
prepare the camp for summer campers.  �is provides 
adults and youth a chance to go to Camp Pecometh and 
help with the clean-up and camp preparation.  Advance 
registration is required so if you are interested please 
contact me. 
    �e Brain Tumor Walk and fund drive on the water-
front in Wilmington that was featured in the March 
Missions newsletter article will be held April 23rd.  We 
are looking for walkers to represent EUMC in this 
important event to bring awareness and support 
concerning brain tumors and brain tumor research.
    On April 24th, EUMC is conducting our SECOND 
BLOOD DRIVE in Weldin Hall.  Our �rst Blood Drive 
last October was a success and we are hoping that this 
second one will be even more successful.
    �is summer a small team will be joining a mission 
trip to Costa Rica with the intent of determining if this 
would be a good future trip for EUMC high school and 
college age young people.  More information and oppor-
tunities to support the mission will be available starting 
in April. 
    Finally, Christmas in April where volunteers help with 
small construction projects for individuals around Cecil 
County will be held on Saturday April 30th.
    Just a few things going on!  If you are interested in 
participating in any of these Mission opportunities, 
please contact me at jtanner495@gmail.com.

Sarah Alphin
94 Notting Hill Road
Brighton, MA  02135

Carlos Reyes-Rodriguez
138 N. American Avenue

Dover, DE  19901





“Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my Savior, and my hope is in you all day long.” PSALM 25:5

YOUTH GROUP  
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Youth News
Submitted by Sandy Wherry, Director of Youth   

Service Project
    �e youth will be working on their service project and we need your help!  We will be �lling backpacks to 
keep in our cars like we did last year.  �e youth like to keep them available so they can pass them on to someone 
asking for food.  We would like you to consider donating backpacks that your children/grandchildren will not be 
using and are just sitting around the house.  �ese backpacks are usually in decent shape and we can use them 
for our project.  You can place them inside the Youth O�ce in a box to the le� of the door.  We thank you in 
advance for your help.  

Graduation
    Graduation is just around the corner!  Would you please send us your 
graduates’ information so we can begin to compile our list.  We need their 
names, school name, parents’ and grandparents’ names and their  intentions 
for the future.  Our Baccalaureate service will be held in May for all high 
school and college graduates.   We hope that you will lend us 5 photos to 
display during our service reception.  You can begin sending them in to the 
church o�ce as soon as possible.

Souper Bowl Sunday
    �e Super Bowl Sunday collection from both services was a huge success and we thank you on behalf of the 
needy in our county.  �e funds have been sent to ‘Ray of Hope Mission’ to help those people who are working at 
minimum wage ($7.25 an hour) and trying their very best to support their families.  THANK YOU!  THANK 
YOU!  THANK YOU!

Prom Project & Prom Boutique
    Our second Project Prom was a success.  �is event is put on by the Mary Kay Foundation, the County Agen-
cies who work with young women and Elkton United Methodist Church.  All the young ladies who attended 
were able to take a dress, shoes and accessories home to wear to prom.  Our own Kevin Forman served as our DJ 
and helped to make the event successful.  �anks to Kevin and all our volunteers.
    �e Prom Boutique (2 rooms and 3 dressing rooms) next to the youth room is once again open for all young 
ladies in the county and surrounding areas.  We received 6 boxes of brand new prom dresses from Prom Girl (an 
online company founded in Middletown, DE), along with the donated dresses from church members, students 
and many community members.  �anks to everyone for your involvement. 
     If you or someone you know needs a prom gown, please come and see us on Wednesday nights from 6:30 - 
8:30 p.m. or Saturdays from 10 a.m. – noon.  All dresses, shoes, purses, and jewelry are FREE!  If you need to 
look for a dress at a di�erent time, text or call Sandy @ 443-309-0160 for special arrangements.





“May the LORD bless you from Zion all the days of your life...” PSALM 128:5

MUSIC AND WORSHIP
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Lent/Easter �anks  
    Many, many thanks to all who helped make our Lent and Easter journey so special.  To all of our musicians and 
their wonderful leaders, to our ushers and greeters, counters, hospitality hosts and hostesses, parking lot attendants, 
gospel readers and worship leaders, to Kay and all of the bulletin crew, to those who gave lilies to adorn the sanctuary, 
to all who took part in the Lenten Lunch and Learn study and the Good Friday crosswalk, to those who hosted the 
Maundy �ursday soup and bread dinner, and anyone else who in any way helped to make this Lent/Easter season so 
special – thank you, thank you, thank you – we couldn’t have done it without you!

When You’re Away
    Don’t forget that, if you ever have to be away on a Sunday and can’t attend worship here at EUMC, our services are 
now videotaped and posted on You Tube via our church website (elktonumc.org).  Simply go to the website, click on 
sermons, and on that page you will see a link to the You Tube videos.  

Wednesday Night Communion Change
    Every Wednesday evening, holy communion is o�ered in our Chapel.  For several years now, this has 
taken place at 6:45, but starting Wednesday, March 30th the time will change.  �e service will now take 
place from 6:15 – 6:30 p.m. in order to partner better with the Wednesday night choir rehearsals.  Come 
and take advantage of this mid-week spiritual upli� led by Ivan Mehosky.

Music Ministries
Submitted by Sharon Williams, Organist/Coordinator of Music Ministries
    �ank you, thank you, thank you to all our bell ringers, singers, soloists, and instrumentalists for the beautiful music 
you shared with us during our worship services for Lent, Palm Sunday and Easter. Your time and talent are very much 
appreciated. 
    I am beginning to schedule "musical o�erings" for the summer months. If you are interested in singing or playing a 
musical instrument for worship, please contact me soon. 

Mark Your Calendars!!!
    Mark your calendars for Sunday, May 15th at 7:00 p.m. when we will have the Providence Brass perform a concert 
for us along with some other special music. Providence Brass is a group of music teachers and retired music teachers 
from Cecil County. �is concert will be held in our sanctuary, and promises to be an enjoyable evening of music for all 
ages. Free Will O�ering.












